
––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––– 

Wabash College 
Class of 2013 Update 
––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––—— 

Spring 2025 
––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––––—— 

 
 
Dear Class of 2013,  

 
THIS YEAR'S ANNUAL DAY OF GIVING IS SCHEDULED FOR APRIL 30. 
Our class will participate in an Affinity Challenge. We aim to 
surpass last year's total of 66 gifts and exceed our class record of 
92 gifts.  Spread the word!   
 
We hope this message finds you well and thriving in your endeavors since 
our days at Wabash.  As we approach another exciting tradition, we 
wanted to give you a heads-up about the upcoming Wabash Day of 
Giving, scheduled for Wednesday, April 30, 2025. wabash.edu/sing 
 
This annual event is more than just a fundraiser—it's a day that brings 
together the entire Wabash community to celebrate our shared 
experiences, show our loyalty, and support the next generation of Wabash 
men.  Whether you choose to give $5 or $500, your participation counts 
and makes a real impact. 
 
We know how busy life can get, so we’re sending this early reminder to 
mark your calendars now.  Let’s show the strength of the Class of 2013 
and make this our most impactful year yet.  Hopefully, this advance notice 
can give you a couple of days to prepare.   
 
Stay tuned for more details as the date approaches.  In the meantime, feel 
free to reach out if you’d like to help rally our class or if you have ideas to 
help boost participation. 
 

WABASH ALWAYS FIGHTS 
 

Alumni Group 
 
Becoming part of your local Wabash Alumni organization is a great way to 
stay connected.  Make sure to join a Wabash Alumni organization: 
http://www.wabash.edu/alumni/eservices 
 

https://www.wabash.edu/sing
https://owa.wabash.edu/owa/redir.aspx?C=d4e57cb07dc8471392b822f5e9d10d4d&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.wabash.edu%2falumni%2feservices


 

Student Referrals 
 
Interested in helping Wabash recruit the next generation of Wabash men?  
Referring prospective high school students is a great way to help.  Follow 
the link below to refer a student  
https://www.wabash.edu/alumni/student/refer 
 
Interested in announcing an engagement, marriage, or 
event?  Put it in the next letter!  Please forward your 
request to Rudy or me. 
 
Rudy Altergott    Trevor R. Poe 
rudy.altergott@gmail.com  trpoe13@gmail.com 
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